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WEEK AT A GLANCE: 

Monday 1/13 Tuesday 1/14 Wednesday 1/15 Thursday 1/16 Friday 1/17

Scrip orders due- Grades 6-8 Preschool Power End of Quarter

3:15 PM Parent Meeting - Hour - 10:45 AM
6:30 PM (Bible Breakfast with Dads
Classroom) 7:15 AM

Hot Lunch forms
due - 3:15 PM

 
 

FEBRUARY HOT LUNCH:  The February Hot Lunch menu is coming home today and is due back with payment 

by this Friday, January 17th at 3:15 PM. 

 

SCHOOL CLEANING:  Due to the forecasted weather for this past weekend, we rescheduled our cleaning date 

to this Saturday.  The following families are scheduled to clean with Mr. Mayer:  Bergemann, Joy, Krajnak, 

Martin, Spiegl, Waldron-Bolt and Zoric. 

 

SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE:  We will be having an Open House this Sunday, January 19th from 11:30-2:00 PM.  Light 

refreshments will be served.  Spread the word to anyone you may know looking for a great school!  *Please 

note, K3-Grade 8 will be singing at the 10:30 service on this date.  This is a change from the originally 

published date of January 26th. 

 

SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE SIGNS:  Please take a yard sign home with you today and display it in your yard this 

week for our Open House this Sunday! 

 

BREAKFAST WITH DADS:  Dads in Grades K3- Grade 2 are invited to have breakfast with their children here at 

St. Paul’s on Friday, January 17th, beginning at 7:15 AM.  Please see the information sheet that came home for 

more details. 

 

EARLY STUDENT ARRIVAL ON FRIDAY:  Students in Grades 3-8 arriving between 7:45 and 8:15 can go straight 

up to their classrooms on Friday, instead of staying in the lobby.  Students in 3K-Grade 2 should be in the gym 

for Breakfast with Dads. 

 

CALL DECISION:  St. Paul's Members, God's grace and peace to you. Thank you for all the prayers, emails, and 

comments the last few weeks. After much deliberation the Lord has led me to accept the call to teach at St. 

Paul's next year. My family is excited to be an even larger part of the St. Paul's family.  Please keep Word of 

Life Lutheran School in your prayers as they continue to do the Lord’s work in Milwaukee and will now start 

their own call process.  In HIS service, Chad Clough 

 

 



PRESCHOOL & JUNIOR KINDERGARTEN ENROLLMENT:  St. Paul's Early Child Enrichment Center is now open 

for enrollment for the 2020-2021 school year.  Children must be 3 or 4 years old by September 1st, 2020.  

Interested families may contact Mrs. Patti Krizan or Mrs. Nancy Willms at (414) 421-1833 for more 

information.  Registrations are taken on a first come first served basis.  Enrollment opens to the community on 

January 19th. 

 

ST. PAUL’S ANNUAL KALAHARI SAFARI:  We hope you can join us for our 17th annual trip to the Kalahari on 

March 5-6, 2020!  The group discounted room rate is only available on a first-come, first-served basis until 

Monday, February 3, 2020.  To receive the discounted rate, please use the following link to reserve your room:  

https://book.passkey.com/e/50016137 

 

SIX FLAGS READ TO SUCCEED:  Do you like roller coasters and waterparks?  You're in luck!  Six Flags in Gurnee, 

IL is again offering FREE park/waterpark tickets to all students in grades K5-6 who complete 360 min. (6 hours) 

of recreational reading.  This could be reading done in books, magazines, newspapers, eBooks or comic books.   

*NEW THIS YEAR: You will enter your child’s reading log online!  Please log all reading NO LATER than 

Thursday, April 9th.    

 

BASKETBALL TEAM PHOTOS:   All basketball team photos will be taken on Tuesday, January 21st, beginning at 

3:30 PM.  Girls C Team will have their photos taken first (prior to their game at 4:30 PM), followed by Boys B 

and Boys A.  Orders forms will be handed out at practice. 

 

ALL CROSS COUNTRY, VOLLEYBALL, AND BASKETBALL PARENTS READ THIS:  All athletic families are required 

to meet volunteer hour requirements or pay a $100 fee.  Cross Country families need at least 1 hour and 

Volleyball and Basketball families need 3 hours.  Families with multiple children and children participating in 

multiple sports will be required at least 4 hours.  Coaches are exempt from volunteer hours since they go 

above that with the practices and coaching games.  We do encourage and appreciate all families to go above 

their coaching and volunteering commitments to help out.   

 

PLEASE double check this spreadsheet to see if you have completed your volunteer hours.  If hours are not 

completed by Sunday, January 26 then your $100 check will be cashed or you will be billed $100 in lieu of 

volunteering.  If there are any errors or questions please contact Julie Granberg 

at julesgranberg@gmail.com or 414-852-4862 

 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/12EVpCMJJ-VLz-

_YxFKMH0DmnMGTsbkakvgRI6nqGEKM/edit?usp=sharing--  

 

BASKETBALL CONCESSIONS:  We have 2 more regular-season home basketball games on Thursday, January 

16, and Tuesday, January 21.  Are you free to cheer on the teams or volunteer?  Check out the Sign-Up Genius 

to see if you can help out; we still have some open spots.  Remember Athletic Families need to volunteer 3 

hours if their child participated in volleyball and basketball and 1 hour for cross country.  Families with 

multiple children or children in multiple sports will have a maximum of 4 hours.  However, we love it when 

families volunteer more! :) 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aada92ba0ff2-stpauls2 
 

If you have any question please contact Julie Granberg at 414-852-4862 or julesgranberg@gmail.com 

 

 



CALLING ALL ST. PAUL'S FAMILIES TO VOLUNTEER AND ATTEND AT OUR 3RD ANNUAL HORNETS CLASSIC 

BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT:  Come join the fun, volunteer, watch some basketball, have some great food, 

buy raffle tickets to win some fabulous gift baskets, and play some fun 1/2 time games at our 3rd Annual 

Hornets Classic Basketball Tournament on Wednesday, Jan. 22, Thursday, Jan. 23, Saturday, Jan. 25, and 

Sunday, Jan. 26.  We will need a lot of volunteers to help support St. Paul's Athletics.  Please check out the 

Sign-Up Genius to see where you can volunteer.  Thank you!   
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aada92ba0ff2-stpauls3 

 

WINTER WEATHER CLOSINGS:  For any snow closings, please watch for St. Paul’s – Franklin.  We do not follow 

the Franklin School District, or Wisconsin Lutheran High School.  Please note that we do not close for cold 

weather, as we have no students waiting at bus stops. 

 

SAVE THE DATE:  Next year’s Vacation Bible Camp will be held July 6-10, 2020.  Registration will take place 

later in spring. 

 

SECOND QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – HUNGER TASK FORCE FARM:  *This is our last week to support the 

Hunger Task Force Farm!  Our 2nd quarter mission project is underway – the Hunger Task Force Farm.  The 

Farm is a unique 208 acre urban farm right here in Franklin.  During the growing season, The Farm infuses half 

a million pounds of fresh fruits and vegetables into their food bank’s supply.  More than 25 different varieties 

of produce is grown each season to feed children, seniors and families in our community.  Our mission 

offerings this quarter will support The Farm’s Adopt-A-Crop program: $25 supplies a bushel of sweet corn to a 

local food pantry, $50 provides 40 pounds of green beans to local seniors, $100 grows 100 heads of lettuce for 

local families in need and $250 sponsors an acre’s worth of broccoli seed! 

 

PRESCHOOL POWER HOUR:  Join us at Power Hour two Thursdays a month! Open to children ages 0-4 with 

their caregivers. Meet us in the church narthex from 10:45-11:45 AM on the following dates:  January 16, 

February 6 & 20, March 5 & 19, April 2, May 7 & 21. 

 

SCRIP:  Our next Scrip order will be placed today, Monday, January 13th.  Please have your order in the Scrip 

box in the office by 3:15, or you may place your order online.  

 

"IN THE IMAGE" WLHS FASHION SHOW:  Get the girls together for an afternoon of fashion! Enjoy light hors 

d'oeuvres, a runway show put on by Wisco students, and great music! Featuring apparel from David's Bridal 

and LulaRoe! Please join us Sunday, January 19 from 2:00-4:00 p.m. Tickets start at $5 - front row $10. All 

ticket proceeds benefit the In the Image scholarship. Visit www.wlhs.org/image for tickets. 

 

5TH GRADE EXTRAVAGANZA:  5th grade students and their families are invited to the 5th Grade Extravaganza 

on Sunday, January 26, starting at 5:30 p.m. The evening will include food, fun, and entertainment. Students 

and parents have a chance to learn about our caring, Christian environment, superior academics, award-

winning co-curriculars, generous tuition assistance, and the amazing opportunities that WLHS offers. Students 

will tour the building in the form of a scavenger hunt. To register for this exciting event, 

visit wlhs.org/5thgrade. 

 

JR. VIKING FOOTBALL REGISTRATION:  Boys in Grades 4-7 are invited to register for WLHS Jr. Viking football.  

Registration forms with more information are available on the lobby bookshelf.  Registration is due by April 1st. 

 

 

 



SPORTS:   

 

Boys A Team BB Practice: Monday, January 13th   6:00-7:30 PM 

   Wednesday, January 15th   *NO PRACTICE 

   Monday, January 20th   6:00-7:30 PM 

    

Boys B Team BB Practice: Monday, January 13th   4:30-6:00 PM 

   Wednesday, January 15th   4:30-6:00 PM 

   Monday, January 20th   4:30-6:00 PM 

    

Girls C Team BB Practice: Thursday, January 16th   3:30-5:00 PM 

   Friday, January 24th   3:30-5:00 PM 

    

Games:   Tuesday, January 14th @ St. Jacobi 

 Girls C at 4:30 PM 

 Boys B at 5:20 PM 

 Boys A at 6:20 PM 

 

Thursday, January 16th – Home vs. St. John’s Wauwatosa 

 Boys B at 6:00 PM 

 Boys A at 7:00 PM 

 

Friday, January 17th @ St. John’s Mukwonago 

 Girls C at 5:00 PM 

 Boys B at 6:00 PM 

 Boys A at 7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday, January 21st – Home vs. St. Paul’s Muskego 

 Girls C at 4:30 PM 

 Boys B at 5:20 PM 

 Boys A at 6:20 PM 

 

Tournaments:   Saturday, January 18th @ Garden Homes 

    Girls C Team Triangular – Time TBD 

 

    January 22-23, 25-26 – Hornet Classic (Home) 

    Boys A & B – Time TBD  


